

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR NEWSLETTER

July 2019

IMPORTANT DATES

July 1: Grades due by noon for 1st summer

July 1: First day of classes for 2nd summer

July 2: Last day to submit a grade replacement request

July 2: Last day to add/drop a class with no grade

July 2: Last day to change grade type (P/NC/Audit)

July 2: Last day to apply for summer II graduation

July 2: Payment due date/cancellation for nonpayment

July 3: Census date

July 4: Holiday-University closed
July 8: Last day to withdraw from
course(s) for extended summer; grade
subject to withdrawal policy

July 22: Last day to withdraw from course(s); grade subject to withdrawal policy

July 24: Grading available to instructors

August 5: Last day of classes for 2nd summer and extended summer

August 6-7: Final exams for 2nd summer and extended summer

August 12: Grades due by noon

BANNER OUTAGE

Banner will be down August 10th for a planned upgrade.

WHO ARE YOU GOING TO CALL? HOW CAN WE HELP?

Search by expertise or individual: https://sites.google.com/a/uncc.edu/ office-of-the-registrar-directory/

TUITION SURCHARGE MILESTONE

The General Assembly has approved a repeal of the University of North Carolina 50% Tuition Surcharge requirement. The bill is now on the Governor's desk. This would be welcome news to many students. University Registrars on all 17 UNC campuses have been lobbying for the surcharge removal for several years. Stay tuned.

MISSING GRADES—ASSIGNED AN NG

Beginning with Summer I 2019, the Office of the Registrar has returned to the practice of assigning an NG grade for any grades submitted after the grading deadline. An NG grade is a temporary administrative marker representing an unreported grade. The Office of the Registrar has been negligent in its application of University Policy 202. Not utilizing an NG has resulted in subsequent grade submissions via single recipient email rather than our approved grade change process, and thus complicating our grade change audit tracking. Additionally, the missing grade was being interpreted by Banner as having met the prerequisite requirements for the next sequential course, similar to how registration assumes a C grade, allowing registration in the next term.

Grades submitted after the grading deadline will now require a grade change in Self-Service Banner. Late grades will not be accepted via email. If you have questions about the grade change process, please contact the Office of the Registrar or reference pages 23-25 of the Self-Service Banner Manual.

WELCOMING NEW CONNECTIONS

Anica Stripicevic begins on July 1, as our Student Information Processing Analyst. She is a UNC Charlotte alum and comes to us from the School of Architecture, where she served as an Administrative Assistant.

Katelyn McCadden begins on July 22, as our Transcript Analyst & Processor. She is a UNC Charlotte alum and comes to us from The Citadel, where she served as an Admissions and Records Specialist.

PROFESSIONAL GROWTH NOTICES

Beth Dawson, Assistant Registrar for Scheduling, Registration, and Graduation Services left us on May 28 to become the Associate Registrar for Records and Registration at East Carolina University.

Rashaun Durden, Scheduling Analyst left us on March 27 to become Assistant University Registrar at Yale University.

We are sad to see both of these leave our office, but are happy that they are continuing to grow professionally and are staying within the Registrar profession. Searches for their replacements are underway.